
          
 

Is your RESUME ready for the Fall recruiting season? 

Find out on September 2rd, 3rd and 5th 
10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
 

WHAT? 
Company representatives will critique your resume during the Annual Resume Blitz 
event 
 
WHEN? 
September 2nd, 3rd and 5th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. each day 
 
WHERE?  
September 2nd and 3rd  Scheller College of Business – 1st Floor Computer Lab 

 School of Industrial & Systems Engineering (Atrium) 

 Fuller E. Callaway, Jr. Manufacturing Research Center 
(formerly MaRC) Auditorium  

 Klaus Building Atrium  

 Student Center, 1st Floor (within the vicinity of 
Subway Restaurant)  

 
September 5th  Center for Career Discovery and Development - Bill 

Moore Student Success Center (Basement) 
 
   
HOW?   
BRING A PAPER COPY OF YOUR RESUME TO THE EMPLOYER REPRESENTATIVE! 
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